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Dec. 16, 2021 

Notice to residents 
 

Cockburn subdivision watermain improvements 
 
Dear resident,  

The Town of Georgina has retained The Municipal Infrastructure Group Ltd. (TMIG), to 

undertake the design of the Cockburn subdivision watermain improvements. The design phase 

is anticipated to be completed mid 2022, with construction anticipated to start late 2022. 

The Town has identified the need for the project to address taste, odour and discolouration 

issues. The project study area includes the watermains along Faircrest Avenue, Grew 

Boulevard, O’Connor Drive, Meadowlea Avenue and Sunnidale Boulevard. 

During the design phase, there will be various site visits and field studies including surveying, 

utility locates, geotechnical drilling, and hydrogeological investigations. Due to the nature of the 

work, there may be some temporary noise and dust from the equipment and trucks; however, 

every effort will be made to reduce disturbances. 

Thank you for your patience while we undertake the design phase of the project. 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact one of the following project 

team members or visit the Town’s webpage at georgina.ca/CockburnWatermain. 

Town of Georgina 
Owen Sanders, Senior Project Manager, Operations and Infrastructure 

26557 Civic Centre Rd., Keswick, ON | L4P 3G1 
Phone 905-476-4305, ext. 2451  
Email: osanders@georgina.ca 

 
Town of Georgina’s Project Manager 

 Colliers Project Leaders 
Alper Ozer, PMP MSc, Senior Project Manager 

Phone 437-247-9870 
Email: alper.ozer@colliersprojectleaders.com 

 
Town of Georgina’s Consultant Engineer 

The Municipal Infrastructure Group Ltd. (TMIG)  
Angela Carley, P.Eng., PMP, Project Manager 

8800 Dufferin St. Suite 200, Vaughan ON L4K 0C5 
Telephone: 905-738-5700 
Email: acarley@tmig.ca 


